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May 22,2020

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

It is with great disappointment that we must announce that the APWA Georgia Chapter
2020 Annual Meeting and CPWM Training scheduled for July 7-10, 2020 has been
canceled.

The Administration Board of the Georgia Chapter over the past months held multiple
teleconference meetings with our partners at University of Georgia, Carl Vinson Institute of
Government to consider all options and collect as much data and information as it could to
make a recommendation to the Executive Board during these trying times.

The Georgia Chapter APWA Executive Board held a teleconference meeting on May 20,
2020, after very careful consideration, the Board unanimously decided to postpone/cancel
the Annual Meeting and the CPWM Training that was to be held concurrent with the Annual
Meeting.

Ultimately, the decision came down te considering your health and safety and the current
financial impacts on our local governments. While we believe that our Annual Meeting is a
great investment in the education of our members, no conference is worth putting people at
potential health risk

In order to ensure our APWA’s members continue to have access to our CPWM training, the
Executive Board of the Georgia Chapter has directed our partners at Carl Vinson Institute of
Government to create an online CPWM training to take place later this summer. Currently
we are hoping to hold the training online sometime in August. More information about the
new virtual event will be made available in the upcoming weeks.

The Chapter will post any additional information on the Chapter’s website at
http://georgia.apwa.net/

Also be sure to check the Chapter’s Facebook at
https://www.facebook.com/APWAGeorgia

The American Public Works Association - Georgia Chapter can also be contacted by email

at apwa.georgia@gmail.com

*** Just as a remind, anyone who has already made any hotel reservations, please ensure
you contact the hotel and cancel your reservations. ***

Shirley Stevenson
President

APWA is a not-for-profit, 501 (c) (3) organization that prides itself on its ability to provide varied educational and
networking opportunities that help public works personnel to grow in their professionalism and directly impact the

quality of life in all the communities they serve.
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